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OBJECTION to - H-LV3, MuriestonSouth (8), Tarbet Drive

Dear Planning Department of West Lothian Council

My family and I live nearby to the proposed development site and are writing to ask
that WLC should de-zone this area of land for any future development.  Herein are our
comments and objections relating to the potential development of this site:

As this area of land has been identified as having high level of toxic waste any
removal of the contaminated soil that would have to be transported through and
past the existing households in this area could have a detrimental effect on the
resident's health.

Many trees currently growing in this area have been identified by West Lothian council
as being of high conservation value and contribute to the quality of the
environment of this area.

The development would have an impact on the local wildlife who life in this area. This
development would also certainly impact on the peaceful enjoyment many people get
from walking in the Murieston trail area.

Murieston Valley Road is already a busy and congested road; this additional
concentration of traffic and potential additional roadside parking will cause traffic
problems and create a safety hazard for other motorists and they many children who
life and play in this area.
Should you require any additional information, clarification of any comments made
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely,

Ashleigh Trenzinger




